
 

DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 
Regular Meeting      August 25, 2025 

 
FOR ACTION 
 
Subject: ​ Approval of District Safety Plan 
 
Last year, the Safety Committee worked on updating the protocols for responding 
to emergencies in the District to align with language used throughout DuPage 
County.  Some of this information was presented to the public through a 
Community Forum that was held in March.  At the June 23rd meeting in Closed 
Session, the elements of this plan were shared with each of you.  Since that time, 
there have been no questions or concerns expressed about the revised plan.  As 
a result, the Administration is recommending the approval of the District Safety 
Plan this evening.   
 
Just for everyone’s information, because the plan includes sensitive information 
regarding protocols to protect the students and staff of the schools, it has not 
been included in the public facing packet of information this evening. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the District Safety Plan, as presented. 
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